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28" June, 2018

To, BSE Limited

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,
Dalal Street, Fort

Mumbai- 400001.

Subject: Intimation regarding fire due to short circuit at F-11 plant located at Tarapur.
Reference: NGL Fine-Chem Limited Scrip Code: 524774

In terms of Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations,
2015, please take note that due to short circuit there was a fire accident at the Company’s plant located
at F-11, Tarapur, on 27" June, 2018 at around 11.00 p.m.

We had earlier intimated regarding the expansion of production capacily and commencement of trial
production at the said plant through the intimation dated 5" October, 2017.

Fortunately, there has been no loss or injury to human life. The fire was controlled within time. The
Company is in the process of ascertaining the actual loss caused by the fire and have already informed
the Insurance Company of the same. The Company is taking adequate steps to ensure refunctioning at
the earliest.

This is for your information and record.

Thanking you,
For NGL Fine-Chem Limited

("W

Esha Kulkarni
Company Secretary/ Compliance Officer.




